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Acree Update, February 2018 *\

A Chronicle of the Acree family to Ghana, West Africa

Dear Praying Friends,

On The Field Again: So much of a missionary’s time spent on the field is consumed in the necessities of
life. We arrived back on the field November 29, and we have been busy ever since (not that we weren’t
before). Things like: repairing our car and generator, visiting various government agencies to make our
paperwork current, home schooling in the midst of everything so we don’t fall behind, packing up
our house in preparation to move to Sunyani, fixing up our new house to be more livable, learning
where things are after we arrived in Sunyani, looking for a place to start holding services and starting/
building new relationships.

For the most part, we are settled into our new home, so now our attention has been directed towards
finding a place to start the new church. Our most promising lead has fallen through, and nothing else
has presented itself as being viable. The specific area that we are targeting is to the southeast of Sunyani
along the main road leading into town. Sunyani and the next town down the road (called Abesim) are
growing into each other, and it is amidst this development that we are searching. Please pray that we
will find the exact place that the Lord would want us to start the new church. Our desire is to find it
quickly so we can prepare in both getting the building ready and in making it known to the community
that a new church will be starting there.

As per the norm, our residency paperwork has encountered complications. Please pray that we will see
it resolved quickly so as to avoid financial penalties when applications cannot be submitted on time.

About The Family: A couple of weeks ago, Seth’s last surviving grandparent (Bertha Johnson) passed
away in her sleep. Please pray for the Acree family during this time of bereavement.

For security reason, we’ve purchased 2 German Shepherd puppies to serve as guard dogs at our
new place in Sunyani. We are not anticipating any trouble here, simply taking precautions. These
dogs will also be pets for the family, and we’ve named them Max and Vanilla (‘nilla for short).

Because of the move, we also have a new mailing address. It is simply: P.O. Box 2237, Sunyani, Ghana.
Those wanting to send anything larger than a letter should contact me ahead of time for instructions.

Thank you for your continued prayers and support,
Seth Acree & family

Praises: Prayer Requests:
e Finding a house in and a successful move to e Complications in paperwork to be resolved.
Sunyani. e The Acree family in the homegoing of Bertha
e New team members to join us in ministry in Johnson.
the near future. e That the Lord would show us the place where
He would like us to start the new church.

Contact Info: Field Mailing address — P.O. Box 2237, Sunyani, Ghana Ghana Phone — +233-54-888-0408
Sending Church: Grace Baptist Church, 2915 14" Ave., Columbus, GA 31904 Phone —(706) 323-1046
Supporting Agency: BIMI, P.O. Box 9, Harrison, TN 37341 Phone — (423) 344-5050




